
October 8, 2024 

Subject:  Pump station Rehabilitation 

Location: Kittery 

State WIN: 025189.00A 

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The Department may extend the Completion Date due to the availability of the pumps after the 

Contract is executed provided the Contractor supplies the Department with written documentation of 

the date of delivery from the pump manufacturer.  

The following questions have been received: 

Question:  Is there going to be a prebid for this project? If not who can we contact to be certain 

someone will be onsite to give us access.? 

Response: There will not be a pre-bid meeting. Please contact Dennis Breen at (207) 446-3674 or at: 

Dennis.Breen@maine.gov to arrange a site visit. Continue to send all questions through RFI. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on October 23, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


